
 

 

01 August 2019 
 
Securities & Exchange Commission  
Secretariat Building, PICC Complex  
Roxas Blvd, Metro Manila 
 
Philippine Stock Exchange 
Disclosure Department 
6/F PSE Tower, 28th Street Cor. 5th Avenue 
BGC, Taguig City, Metro Manila 
 
Philippine Dealing & Exchange Corporation 
37th Floor, Tower 1 The Enterprise Center 
6766 Ayala Ave. corner Paseo de Roxas Makati 
1226 Metro Manila, Philippines 
 

Attention:  Hon. Vicente Graciano P. Felizmenio, Jr. 
Director, Market and Securities Regulation Department 
Securities & Exchange Commission 

 
Ms. Janet Encarnacion 
Head- Disclosure Department 
Philippine Stock Exchange 

 
Atty. Joseph B. Evangelista 
Head - Issuer Compliance and Disclosure Department (ICDD) 
Philippine Dealing & Exchange Corp. 

 
 
Gentlemen and Madam: 
 
Good day! 
 
Please be informed that we have moved to a new office location. Effective immediately, 
please visit us at and send all documents and deliveries to the following address: 
 

17th Floor, UDENNA Tower 
Rizal Drive cor. 4th Avenue  
Bonifacio Global City, Taguig 1634 

 
Thank you and we look forward to welcoming you here soon. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
SOCORRO  ERMAC CABREROS 
VP for Corporate Legal and Corporate Secretary 
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